
Zeinabova, Bianka 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 

Cory Redekop <cory@bbot.ca> 
September 14, 2016 3:21 PM 
Zeinabova, Bianka 
Clerks 

Subject: Delegation - Financial Management Committee 

Hello Bianka, 

I would like to request that the Burnaby Board of Trade appear as a delegation at the October 27
th 

meeting of the 

Financial Management Committee. 

This presentation would be to recap on the activities undertaken by the Burnaby Board of Trade in relation to our 

Economic Development Grant from the City. 

Presenting at the delegation will be: 

Paul Holden 

President & CEO 

Burnaby Board of Trade 

Frank Bassett 

Chair of the Board of Directors 

Burnaby Board of Trade 

Please let me know if you need any additional information from me and if this delegation can be confirmed. 

Thanks, 

Cory Redekop 

Manager, Policy and Events 

Burnaby Board of Trade 

cory@bbot.ca 

604-412-0100 ext 1102
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